BCI CIVIC MEETING MINUTES
OCTOBER 2, 2018

Everyone stood for the pledge of allegiance. The meeting was called to order by the president
at 7:32. The minutes from September were read and a motion to approve was made and sec-
ond and all approved.

Ms. Diller reported that the meeting for common interest was moved to Saturday Oct.13th at
the Public Safety Building. She has three scholarships if anyone's interested contact her office.
There will be a Housing fair at the Newark Library on. Oct 13th if anyone's interested in pur-
chasing a house. She and the ROTC will be doing a Zombie walk through Scottfield on Satur-
day Oct 20th. She and Ed will be at the Senior Center the first Friday on the month from 9-10.
The Co. Code Report was 57 with 20 being vacant homes. She discussed three problem
houses the residents inquired about 1 Marlin, 41 Carlisle and 3 Carlin.

Ed Osienski reported a Narcan Training. The first 75 will receive a free kit after training. Also a
Juvenile Expungement Program at the Newark Library, Oct.16 from 3-6. Del Solid Waste will be
having a Shredding, Household & Electronic Waste Disposal at the Starr Campus Nov. 10th
from. 8-2pm. and at Farley Stadium Nov. 13th. Polly Drummond Yard Waste is open Sat. &
Sun. 8am. to sunset until Jan.. The Food Bank is starting their Thanksgiving food drive all
donations are appreciated. The 9th annual Christiana School College Fair will be on Oct.23rd
from 6-8 at the Glasgow School. The shops on Main Street are celebrating Halloween on Oct.
28th from 3-5. Red Mill Rd. will be closed from Oct.10 to Oct.15th to reseal the bridge. No up-
dates on the Dunkin Donuts.

Bryan Townsend reported the black top around the Shell Station is only temporary. The Sen-
ate is meeting Wed. to approve two additional judges in the Chancery Court. He’s co-chairing
a task force on drug prevention. He’s also co-chairing a group on a Medicaid buy for afforded
health insurance. Also he’s co-chairing a primary health care doctors reimbursement program.

The meeting adjourned at 8:16pm.

Respectfully,

Barbara Smith



